Dear	

I hope you are having an enjoyable summer.

and, as you may know, , will be attending the Eurofi

Financial Forum in Tallinn from Wednesday, 13th September to Thursday, 14th September. would be delighted if Vice President Dombrovskis would have availability over those days for a meeting to exchange thoughts on the European financial and regulatory landscape, Brexit and other issues of common interest.

We understand how busy the conference is and so would be very grateful for the Vice President's time

Kind regards,



| J.P. Morgan | 1 Boulevard du Roi Albert II, 1210

This message is confidential and subject to terms at:

http://www.jpmorgan.com/emaildisclaimer including on confidentiality, legal privilege, viruses and monitoring of electronic messages. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this message and notify the sender immediately. Any unauthorized use is strictly prohibited.